
 

 
  
A MESSAGE FROM JEAN FELDMAN, HEAD, POLICY OFFICE, NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
 
 
 
January 31, 2019 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT Revisions to NSF’s Resumption of 
Operations Webpage 

 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Important revisions have been made to the Resumption of Operations at NSF page on the NSF website, 
including identification of new deadline dates for specific solicitations and Dear Colleague Letters.  This 
updated information will be of interest to your membership and we would appreciate your sharing with your 
colleagues as soon as possible. This page will continue to be updated as new information becomes available.   
 
Policy-related questions regarding the resumption of operations at NSF may be addressed to policy@nsf.gov. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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